
 

                                           
   

 

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character 

EARLY LEARNING CENTER NEWSLETTER                                                                                                                  May 13, 2022  

CALENDAR:  
May 2nd – 26th  KEEP testing 
May 2nd – 20th ELC Olympics   
May 16th  RU Log due 
May 17th  Hogle Zoo Field Trip for AM, PM and Full Day ELC students 8:30 – 12:45.  School dismissal at 1:00 
May 19th  Draper Firemen Demonstration 9:30 at the ELC.  (PM students are welcome to come for demonstration) 
May 26th Core Knowledge test incentive:  “Pie in the teacher’s face”  AM:  10:50       PM:  2:20 
May 27th  End of the Year Show What You Know Program at Draper 1 Gym    AM:  9:45 am    PM/FULL 1:15 pm  
May 27th Last Day of Kindergarten   

 

MAY’S BUILDER THEME:  “I AM A BUILDER WHEN I AM UTTERLY RELIABLE”  

 

ELC OLYMPICS:  
 On your mark, get set, go!  We have just completed the second week of our Olympic competition and our current leader 

is Ms. Buell’s PM class.  WAY TO GO!!  It is such a close race between Ms. Buell’s AM, Ms. Saguilan’s Full day, and our 

Preschool class. We are looking forward to announcing our gold metal classroom next Friday, May 20th.  

Our students continue to exhibit incredible builder behavior in the classroom, at carpool, during transition, or at recess.  

Keep up the good work! 

 

 

STAY SHARP SUMMER PACKETS: 
       Each student will be receiving a “Stay Sharp Summer” packet. These packets have both math and reading material that can 

be enjoyed throughout the summer. Directions are included in each packet.  Our students have learned so much this year and 

these summer packets help them stay SHARP! 

 

 

LIBRARY BOOKS:  

All library books are due May 13th.  Late notices will be sent out to parents whose students have overdue library books.   

If you have any questions regarding library, please contact kmiles@apamail.org.  

 

 

SUPER HERO FUN RUN: SIRENS, SPLASH & SOAK.  

Draper Fire Department Heroes will be coming to the ELC for a presentation on THURSDAY, MAY 19TH @ 9:30.  

Following the demonstration, our students will throw water balloons at our teachers. NOTE: PM students can come for the 

demonstration and then when they come back to school in the PM they will have the chance to throw water balloons at their 

teachers.☺ 

      

 
 

For individual student incentives see attached form.  This form will include a list of incentives that your student has 

earned and can participate in.  

o $5.00   Crazy sock day      Monday, May 16th   

o $10.00   Race T-shirt day     Friday, May 6th  (wear this day) 

o $20.00   Bring your favorite stuffed animal to school  Friday, May 20th   

o $30.00   Wear your favorite super hero t-shirt     Wednesday, May 18th    

o $50.00   10 Min extra recess     Thursday, May 19th      

o $125.00   Free T-shirt from the Spirit wear & Free Dress Day   Thursday, May 19th  

 

 

http://apamail.org/
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ELC FIELD TRIP TO HOGLE ZOO:  

Who:        AM, PM, and Full Day Kindergarten students 

Date:         Tuesday, May 17th, 2022 

Where:        Hogle Zoo 

Time:        Buses board at 8:45.  Arrive back to the ELC at 12:45.  School will be dismissed at 1:00 pm this day. 

Lunch:        Students bring their own lunch in a paper bag with their name written on it.  Water will be provided. 

Parents:        Permission slips will be sent home and will need to be turned into teacher by May 13th 

Volunteers: Teachers have sent out a sign up for parents that would like to volunteer.  If you are planning on  
                       volunteering you will not be able to bring any other younger children with you. 

  

 

END OF THE YEAR SHOW WHAT YOU KNOW PROGRAM 
FRIDAY, MAY 27TH , 2022 

AM STUDENTS PERFORM:  9:45    FULL DAY and PM STUDENTS PERFORM: 1:15 
TO BE HELD IN THE GYM @ DRAPER 1 CAMPUS  

We are excited to perform for our parents, songs, poems, and facts that we have been learning all year. Family and friends are 
invited to attend.    Students will be going home with parents after the program. 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN CORNER: 

Ms. Buell changed a few of her bulletin boards in her classroom and upon entering, one student asked, “Does this mean 

we are in 1st grade now?” 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

Carlene Dastrup 

Director – Early Learning Center 

American Preparatory Academy    

 


